
News story: Rededication and burial
services for first world war soldiers

Burial service for soldier of the first world war

A burial service will be held in the morning of Tuesday 27 March at Bailleul
Road East Cemetery, France for 1 soldier of the first world war.

The remains of a soldier of the Royal Scots were discovered by a team of
workmen near to Athiens. Given the location of where the remains were found
it is a possibility that this soldier was killed during the Battle of Arras
in April 1917. However there are still too many soldiers of the Royal Scots
missing from that battle to identify this soldier.

The service has been organised by the Joint Casualty and Compassionate Centre
and will be attended by British Defence Staff, regimental representatives
from The Royal Regiment of Scotland and local dignitaries. The Commonwealth
War Graves Commission will be providing the headstone.

Rededication service for Serjeant John MacKenzie MM

A rededication service will be held in the afternoon of Tuesday 27 March at
Anneux British Cemetery, France for Serjeant John Mackenzie MM.

Serjeant John MacKenzie MM was just 21 years old when he died on 25 March
1918, a few days after the start of the German Spring Offensive. Having been
wounded he was taken prisoner and died of his wounds in Inchy-en-Artois.
Until recently the location of Serjeant MacKenzie’s grave remained unknown
and he is commemorated on the Arras Memorial. However research has shown that
he is in fact buried in Anneux British Cemetery.

The service has been organised by the Joint Casualty and Compassionate Centre
and will be attended by British Defence Staff, members of the family,
regimental representatives from The Royal Regiment of Scotland and local
dignitaries. The Commonwealth War Graves Commission will be providing the
headstone.

Burial service for soldiers of the first world war

A burial service will be held on in the morning of Wednesday 28 March at
Orchard Dump Cemetery, France, for soldiers of the first world war.

The remains of two soldiers of the Royal Scots were discovered by a farmer
near to Haisnes. The location of where the remains were found makes it
possible that these soldiers were killed during the Battle of Loos in
September 1915. However there are still too many soldiers of the Royal Scots
missing from that battle to identify these soldiers.

These 2 members of the Royal Scots will be buried alongside an unknown
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soldier of an unknown regiment. His remains were found by a farmer near to
the former Hohenzollern Redoubt, a German defensive position which was fought
over several times.

The remains of a soldier of the Argyll and Sutherland Highlanders were
discovered by a farmer in Cuinchy. Again, given the location of where the
remains were found it is a possibility that this soldier was killed during
the Battle of Loos in September 1915. However there are still too many
soldiers of the Argyll and Sutherland Highlanders missing from that battle to
identify this soldier.

A burial service will be held on in the afternoon of Wednesday 28 March at
Worburn Abbey Cemetery, France, for a soldier of the First World War.

The services have been organised by the Joint Casualty and Compassionate
Centre and will be attended by British Defence Staff, members of the family,
regimental representatives from The Royal Regiment of Scotland and local
dignitaries. The Commonwealth War Graves Commission will be providing the
headstones.

Scottish exports are booming but
Brexit threatens our brand

This week Glasgow is hosting the Scottish Export Awards – an event which
brings together businesses from across Scotland to recognise and celebrate
their achievements in selling their goods and services overseas.
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A pay rise for the NHS

I campaigned in the last election on the slogan “Prosperity, not austerity”,
and have argued that we need to spend a bit more on the NHS and education. I
have also argued for higher wages, especially for the lower paid in our
public services. I am therefore pleased that today we learn there will be a
pay rise for NHS staff, with the largest percentage increases for those on
the lowest pay. The Treasury accepts it needs to provide some more cash for
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the NHS to pay for this change. I continue to urge Ministers to provide
enough money for Wokingham and West Berkshire services.

Let them eat hake

Yesterday we were told of yet more delay in taking  back control of our fish.
The government should tell the EU we will resume control in March 2019, as we
need to put in a new policy to save what is left of our home  industry and
get it growing again.

There are two things the government has promised that I agree with

Nothing is agreed until everything is agreed.

No Deal is better than a bad deal.

It is difficult to know what the government will get in return for the very
generous draft offers it has made over money, fish, law taking and freedom of
movement for the so called Implementation period.

There is no need for an Implementation period unless there is something
really good to implement which takes time.

My advice to the government is to make sure everything works on March 29 2019
when we want to leave. What could be sorted out or agreed after March 2019
that cannot be sorted out in the next year?

Let’s cut back the period of uncertainty.

In a historic decision, 60 Higher
Educational Institutions granted
autonomy by UGC : Shri Prakash
Javadekar
In a historic decision today, the University Grants Commission has granted
autonomy to sixty Higher Educational Institutions which have maintained high
academic standards. This was announced by the Minister of Human Resource
Development, Shri Prakash Javadekar at a media briefing in New Delhi today.
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